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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/02/2020  15:19:002020/0025/L NOBJ Robert Slotover Dear Camden Planning, My wife and I live at 17 Downshire Hill next door to No. 16 which is the subject of ths 

application (2020/0025/l). We have read the public notice and viewed the plans and would like to state that we 

consider them very reasonable and completely acceptable from our point of view. We therefore have no 

objections. Yours faithfully, Robert and Jill Slotover
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